# HYLAND ELEMENTARY PAC - GENERAL MEETING MINUTES MAY 25 2021

PAC Executive 2020-2021
President: Carrie Newman
Vice President: Jody Muller
Treasurer: Erica Ellis-Madsen

**Hot Lunch Coordinator**: Jennifer Hasler **Recording Secretary**: Vanessa Leitner

Corresponding Secretary: Jasmyn Romao

\*THIS MEETING TOOK PLACE VIA ZOOM\*

### **Attendance**

Carrie Newman, Erica Ellis-Madsen, Narinder Walia, Jen Hasler, Hazel Hodder, Jasmyn Romao, Justine Rai, Jody Muller

### **Past Minutes:**

Circulated to meeting

Call to order at 6:06pm

Agenda adopted as circulated Minutes adopted from last meeting

## **Principles Report:**

- 1) Div 18 Class Isolation (May 27th)
- 2) Grade 7 Farewell -

#### **Dates To Remember:**

- · June 8th Filming of student valedictorians & staff
- · June 10th Group grade 7 picture outside (Students to wear their grade hoodies or black)
- · June 11th Farewell ceremony at Hyland (Students to dress in their best)

Div 1 – 9:00am -10:00am,

Div 2 - 10:45 -11:45am

Blended & Div 5 - 1:00pm - 2:00pm

- · June 22nd Ceremony video link to be sent out
- 3) Summer Learning July 5th 16th (8:30am-12:30pm)
- 4) Breakfast Club Ending May 28th
- 5) June 18th Parent Appreciation

## **Financial Report:**

Paid out of gaming \$1,661.51 for charging cart for leadership after school club Withdrew \$1,015.00 from the general account to pay for teacher appreciation. \$15 reimbursement for thank you cards and supplies

Gaming Account balance \$3,474.05

General Account balance \$2,587.96

**Ongoing Business:** 

**End of Year Grad grade 7** 

Erica to look into buying \$20 gift cards for 64 graduating students. 'Happy card

teen' was given as an option.

**Teacher appreciation** 

The thank you cards should be ready for delivery to Mrs Walia on Thursday May

27th 2021

**Computer cart** 

The Cart has been delivered and just needs to be assembled

**New Business:** 

**Class Photos:** 

Hazel to coordinate with Mrs. Walia on how and where the class photos will be taken..

2021/2022 Executive PAC elections:

It has been decided that elections will be held in September. Hopefully covid restrictions will be

lifted and we can meet in person and more parents will be interested to join

**Open Floor:** 

Meeting Adjourned 6:49pm

Next PAC Meeting: June 15 2021 2pm